
3 MAY 2024

suspensıon of tURKISH SERVICE

Dear Business Partners in Israel,

It&rsquo;s well known that on 2 May 2024, Republic of Turkiye &ndash; Ministry of Trade
announced that all trade between Turkiye and Israel would be suspended with immediate
effect.

This decision will stop below listed shipments with immediate effect:

All Exports from Turkiye to Israel●

All Imports from Israel to Turkiye●

All Transshipment from/to Israel via Turkiye●

All Import/Export of Empty Containers from/to Israel to/from Turkiye●

Therefore, we suspended our TIX &ndash; Turkiye-Israel Express Service with immediate
effect as of today until further notice.

To avoid any misunderstanding, our rest below listed direct services calling Israeli Ports
would continue without any interruption:

EBX &ndash; Israel-Egypt-Russia Service covering Ashdod, Alexandria and Novorossiysk

AEX &ndash; Israel-Egypt-Adriatic Service covering Ashdod, Alexandria, Koper and Venice

GEX &ndash; Israel-Greece Service covering Piraeus and Ashdod

Please feel free to contact us if you may need any further information.



Yours sincerely,

www.acolines.com

http://www.carmelship.co.il

